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GOOD DAY TO ALL SIR KNIGHTS, WHEREVER YOU MIGHT BE. 

WOW!!!!!!!!!! 
SEPTEMBER IS HERE ALREADY. I WOULD ALMOST SWEAR THAT I JUST HAD  

MY VALENTINES DAY BIRTHDAY. 

HOPING ALL ARE IN GOOD SPIRITS TO BE ON THE GOOD LORDS WAKE UP 

LIST AGAIN. I AM SO BLESSED THAT HE KEEPS PUTTING MY NAME DOWN 

SO I CAN PUT MY FEET ON THE FLOOR, RAISE MY NOSE ABOVE MY KNEES, 

DO  

A LITTLE JIGGY JIGGY AND GIVE THANKS TO HIM FOR ONE MORE DAY. 

THE WEATHER IN SOUTH DAKOTA HAS BEEN QUIT FRIGHTFUL TO THE POINT 

OF SO MANY HAIL STORMS, AND HOT DAYS, BUT HE DID AND HAS BLESSED  

US WITH MORE RAIN AND KEPT MOST OF THE GRASSES GREEN TO THE 

PLEASURE OF THE EYES. 

I SURE HOPE OF THE CONCLAVES HAS GONE WELL FOR THE REST OF AND  

AM LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING SOME OF YOU AT OUR ANNUAL 

CONCLAVE  

IN HURON ON THE 21ST, 22ND, AND 23RD OF THIS MONTH. 



TO ALL, YOU MUST ALWAYS KEEP A GRINNIN AND THANK OUR GRAND 

ARCHITECT FOR ALL THAT WE HAVE, FOR HE IS THE LIGHT TO WHICH 

WE IN YORK RITE MASONRY ARE SO PROUD TO BE A PART OF. 
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